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REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR, NET 
 
LETTER FROM MEMBER OF THE PUBLIC 
 
A member of the public has written to the Committee with regard to their experience of 
travelling on the tram at Halloween when they were approached by “trick or treaters” (see 
Appendix A).  The correspondent considers that such behaviour should not be allowed on 
the tram and that it should be dealt with by the on-board staff. 
 
The tram operator, NTC, has replied to the complainant assuring them that staff will be 
appropriately briefed in future (see also Appendix A).  
 
The views of the Committee on this matter are sought. 
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